To:

Mr Abdullah Qazi

Proprietor
Aye One Surgical Instruments Pvt Ltd

#1432, Lakdikapul

Phone: 23394941

Dear Sir,

Sub: Termination of our Business Contract..

Ref:  Our Business Contract dated 20th October, 2009.

Please take notice that we have terminated our Business Contract under Ref for supply of Surgical Instruments with effect from 20th February, 2010 on account of dispatch of sub-standard equipment by your establishment despite several complaints from us in the past.

Please settle your outstanding bills, if any, by 10th February, 2010.

Thanking you.

Yours truly,

……………..

Administrator

